
From: Shoemaker, Jason R. <Jason.Shoemaker@pjm.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 7:11 AM 
To: Frank Bristol <frank.bristol@LeewardEnergy.com> 
Cc: Matt Crook <Ma.Crook@LeewardEnergy.com>; Thompson, Jonathan 
<Jonathan.Thompson@pjm.com>; Wolfe, Arthur <Arthur.Wolfe@pjm.com> 
Subject: RE: AD2-160 / AE2-253 Affected System Studies with DEP 

**External Email. Use caution before opening attachments or clicking 
links.** 

Frank, 
  We went back to verify the discussions that we had with DEP at the time of these System Impact 
Studies and the reports are correct.  DEP reviewed the two queue positions for this project during the 
study process and determined there were no impacts to their system.  No further DEP study is required. 

Thank you, 
Jason 

Interconnection Projects 
PJM Interconnection 
jason.shoemaker@pjm.com 
P: 610.666.8846 
C: 610.757.8742 
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